From: Beaudet, Matthew 
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 4:41 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Frydland, Judith; Burton, Mildred
Subject: Return of Holiday Gift 1-11-16

Steve - This email and attached photo is to report the immediate return of a gift of a bottle of bourbon and a box of cigars (value unknown) to the gift giver, Sterling Bay.   It was dropped off today and addressed to Commissioner Frydland. As you are aware, in addition to the City Ethics Ordinance the Department has a Zero Gift Policy.  I immediately telephoned the gift giver and spoke with their legal department. I informed them of our Zero Gift Policy and the City's Ethics Ordinance and requested that they make arrangements to retrieve the gift.  They will send a messenger to retrieve the gift tomorrow morning. Thanks - Matt

Matthew W. Beaudet
First Deputy Commissioner
City of Chicago - Dept. of Buildings
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